
NOTICE                                         

15/1/2024 

 

Students of Semester 1 of this department are hereby notified that they need to appear for a 

Viva on their project work of Tutorial on 22 January 2024 at Room No 39. The Viva will start 

from 12 noon and every student must carry a hard copy of the project work. 

                                                                                           

                                                                                       

                                                                                  Head of the Department of English 

                                                                                        Heramba Chandra College 


